
We dived into an aquatic  world as our Nursery class made a splash with another Water Play Day. Our little explorers’ 
day was filled with laughter, creativity, and plenty of soggy surprises.



We are excited to inform you that our Year 2 students recently 
embarked on a thrilling adventure at the Fire Department! 
During their visit, students engaged in interactive demonstra-
tions, learned about the importance of fire safety practices, and 
gained valuable insights into the daily operations of a fire station. 

We are delighted to share the excitement of our recent 
Pyjama Day with our Year 1 students. Our little students 
embraced the cozy spirit by coming to school dressed in 
their favourite pyjamas. It was a day filled with comfort 
and fun.

The reception students of CIS presented their variety concert on March 28, 2024. The show was comprised 
of “Simba's Pride" , “Dora the Explorer” and “A Twist in the Ocean". The children captivated the audience 
with their boundless energy and infectious enthusiasm.

We celebrated the Sinhala and Tamil New Year on April 5th! On this day, our children participated in Avurudu 
games and learned about traditional food and customs.
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